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Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission Ave. 

P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, WA 99220-0500 

Telephone: 800-727-9170 

August 31, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Dockets UE-220053, UG-220054, and UE-210854 – Avista General Rate Case 

Customer Notice 

Ms. Maxwell: 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), hereby submits for 

information purposes, the customer notice that it provided to all customers as required per the 

Procedural Schedule adopted in Order 03 of the above reference dockets. The customer notice was 

provided to all customers by August 7, 2022, which was at least 30 days prior to the Public 

Comment Hearing scheduled for September 7, 2022. Avista worked with Commission Staff and 

Public Counsel to develop the customer notice. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com 

509-495-2782
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